
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 43 OF 2025 
 

Bristol Channel Swim 
 

Mariners are advised that there will be a swimming event taking 
place on Thursday August 21st 2025, starting from Penarth 

Slipway and finishing at Clevedon Slipway. 
 

Swim start is 1040hrs and the duration is expected to be 6hrs – 
7.5hrs The event is supported by 1 safety boat “King Twbi” 

Callsign MFOV7 which will be monitoring VHF Channel 16,12, 6 
and 68. 

 
There will be 1 swimmer involved and the route will head from 

Penarth Slipway towards Flat Holm Island, then cross the shipping 
lane before heading up channel towards Clevedon, map below of 

route. 
 

 
Issued for and on behalf of Epic Swim Company. 

 
07977 138587. 

 

 
HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 



 

 

Date 20/08/2025 
 

South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 
 
 

 
 
 


